
 

Next Week:  
Sunday 8th July 2018 

6th Sunday after Trinity 
 

8.30am: Holy Communion 
10.00am: Parish Praise with baptism of 

Marlowe Tonkin and Theodore 
Hunter  

 
Ezekiel 2:1-5 

2 Corinthians 12:2-10 
Mark 6:1-13 

CHURCH NOTICES 

Thank you to everyone who sent cards after the death of my mother and husband, Peter, and 
especially for your prayers. Diane Bratby 

We are pleased to announce that ADVENTure 2018 will be running Mike & Anne Fixter w ill be 
leading it, and further details are available in the July newsletter and at the back of the church. Remember - 
“There’s room for everyone in the ADVENTure Ark!”  Please try and join us on the ADVENTure! Mike & Anne 

The Mission Boards  until the end of July w ill feature the work of Church Mission Society. CMS is 
one of our Mission Partners so please take time to look at the boards by the Font. Rosemary 

Christian Aid -  The total raised by All Saints house to house collection this year is £748.61, 
including Gift Aid. The overall amount raised is falling only because there are fewer collectors; individual 
roads covered are holding up well. Many thanks to everyone who participated and contributed. Judith 
Johnson 

CALLING ALL BUDDING PHOTOGRAPHERS...!  At our “Taste and See” Service on Sun 26th 
August we have some special things lined up including a time to share some of your images that have 
helped you worship God. So now’s the time to get out there and get busy with that camera of yours! I’d like 
to collect any photos (whether in print or digital) by no later than Sun 5th August and put them together as a 
display. You can send them to me via the church office or direct by email (jeremy@sanderstead-
parish.org.uk).  It would be great if you could add a caption or a sentence telling us what was meaningful 
about the picture. Marc Smith and Corrie Hibberd have agreed to help with this service, and one of us may 
be able to help you get it just right. You don’t need to produce a perfect composition - this isn’t a 
competition!  It’s just about being able to convey something in a creative way that helps us worship.  So 
please, send as many as you can - and get shooting while the weather is good!  Jeremy 

Memorial service for Sheila Lovell Friday 13th July at 3.15pm [Note change of time] to celebrate 
Sheila’s life to which all friends and family are warmly invited. This will be followed by a reception in the 
Church Hall. All welcome. Volunteers needed to serve refreshments at the reception. Please contact Lynne. 
Dress code uplifting & comfortable! Donations to Girls’ Rights Funds at www.mydonate.bt.com/fundraisers/
sheilalovellfundraising or envelopes available on the day. 

Church Family Fun Picnic and games Sunday 15 July on The Gruffy Please join us from 2:30pm for 
an afternoon of games and fun,  Please bring a rug or chair to sit on, any games to play with others and any 
food you wish. Refreshments, cakes and biscuits will be provided.  For further information speak to Emma or 
Judith or call 020 8657 1366. Emma and Judith 

Bible Week  13-17 August  2018 3pm and 8pm in All Saints. The themes w ill be ‘The Lord is One’: 
Knowing the one true God and The names of Jesus. Save the dates! Martin 

Summer in Sanderstead 21-23 August 10.30am—3.30pm Holiday at home for older people. Cost 
£6 per day to include coffee, lunch and tea. Different activities and entertainment every day. Piers & Linda   

Children’s Holiday Club 28-30 August 10am—12.30pm Holiday Club for children aged 5-11.  The 
theme will be 'Mission Rescue'  and we explore God’s amazing rescue plan for us. We need resources  Any 
old sunglasses, hats or wigs, clean sheets (single or larger), and computer peripherals e.g. mouse, keyboards 
will all be useful.  There is a blue box in the church hall foyer where you can leave items for use at the 
Holiday Club.  Any items you want returned, please give to Emma, Judith or Sue.  Thank you. 

Please Pray… 

For opportunities: To share God’s gospel 
wherever we are.  Pray for the effective ministry 
of Simon Butler (25yrs an ordained priest) in St 
Mary’s Battersea and in his wider church 
involvement.  

For those in need: Rev Martin Ferris, URC 
Minister, who is slowly getting better following an 
infection; all those coping with declining health, 
all the bereaved, especially the family and friends 
of Sheila Lovell. 

For peace in the world: Many nations are in 
crisis; for Croydon Refugee Centre and all 
refugees; also those in UK who are homeless; for 
Brexit negotiations. 

For our Mission links: Including Pastor 
Patrick and the House of Hope’s work in Kenya 
for girls fleeing forced early marriage, and Chris 
& Alison Hawksbee building up the church in 
Paraguay.  

For our churches: The new Sanderstead 
Team; Churches Together; for outreach to 
families and children; for Family Fun, Toddlers, 
Jigsaw, baptisms; for renewed joy in our music 
and worship. 

For our community: Rectory Park & 
Borrowdale Drive 

3 4-5 

Please pray for the following: 
 
Langley Oaks HC: Tues 17th July, 4pm 
Baptismal Prep Class: Sat 21st July, 9am 
Church Prayer:  Sat 28th July, 9am 
Standing Committee:  Mon 30th July, 7.45pm 



 

This week: 
 

Sunday 1st July 2018 
5th Sunday after Trinity 

Theme: The Spirit of Truth 
 

8.30am: Holy Communion 
10.00am: Parish Eucharist 
Preacher: Rev Canon Martin Greenfield 
 
2 Samuel 1:1, 17-27 8.30 only (Bible page: 304) 
Acts 19:1-6  (Bible page: 1115) 
John 14:15-24 (Bible page: 1082) 
 
Rev Canon Simon Butler today celebrates 
25 years as a Priest in the Church of 
England. 

All Saints’ Sanderstead  
www.sanderstead-parish.org.uk 

Extending God’s Welcome to All.  
Committed to GROW:  

in Discipleship, Service & Numbers 

Contact Us 
Rector: Revd Canon Martin Greenfield  
rector@sanderstead-parish.org.uk      
020 8657 1366  day off—Fri   

Asst Priest: Revd Jeremy Groombridge   
jeremy@sanderstead-parish.org.uk    
020 8668 7795  day off—Mon 

Parish Administrator: Paul Shipley    
parish.office@sanderstead-parish.org.uk 
020 8657 0665 Mon-Fri, 10-12 

Rector’s Admin Assistant: Rosanne Morris  
admin@sanderstead-parish.org.uk  
Mon & Thurs 12.30-4.30pm 

Churchwardens: Lynne Davison, 
Kevin Wright 
churchwarden@sanderstead-parish.org.uk 
Pastoral Co-ordinator: Sandra Groombridge   
sandragroombridge@aol.com 
020 8668 7795 

Collect for 5th Sunday after Trinity 
 
Almighty and everlasting God,  
by whose Spirit the whole body of the Church is 
governed and sanctified,  
hear our prayer which we offer for all your 
faithful people,  
that in their vocation and ministry  
they may serve you in holiness and truth to the 
glory of your name,  
through Jesus Christ your Son our Lord.  
Amen  

Psalm 130 

1 Out of the depths I cry to you, Lord; 

2 Lord, hear my voice. Let your ears be 
attentive to my cry for mercy. 

3 If you, Lord, kept a record of sins, 
    Lord, who could stand? 

4 But with you there is forgiveness, 
    so that we can, with reverence, serve you. 

5 I wait for the Lord, my whole being waits, 
    and in his word I put my hope. 

6 I wait for the Lord 
    more than watchmen wait for the morning, 
    more than watchmen wait for the morning. 

7 Israel, put your hope in the Lord, 
    for with the Lord is unfailing love 
    and with him is full redemption. 

8 He himself will redeem Israel 
    from all their sins. 

Holy Communion: Regular communicants, 
including children, are welcome to receive the 
sacrament with us here. Gluten-free wafers are 
available on request. 
Children during the 10am service: A 
children’s area for pre-school is available with toys 
and books on the far left in St. Catherine’s Aisle. 
JIGSAW for school aged children meets in 
the vestry for Bible stories   
Pastoral Care: I f you’d like a chat with Canon 
Martin, call 8657 1366 or email  
rector@sanderstead-parish.org.uk   
Prayer Chain: To put a confidential message 
on the chain call Penny 8657 1176 or Arnold 8657 
4695. 
Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’: If you ever 
have any concern, you should speak with one of 
the clergy or with Margaret Quiney, our 
Safeguarding Officer 8657 4087. 
Health & Safety: Please ensure that you 
know the location of your nearest fire exit. 
Sermons at All Saints are often recorded, so 
if you missed a Sunday or want to hear a message 
again, you can find sermons to listen to on our 
website- www.sanderstead-parish.org.uk/talks 
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